
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/24/2010 12:00:16 PM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

(frl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Request from Senator Dean Florez 

Any thoughts on how to respond to this would be appreciated

From: Cooper, Shawn

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 11:36 AM

Pruett, Greg S.; Bedwell, Ed; Park, Hyun; Hartman, Sanford (Law); Salas, Edward A (ET)To:

Darbee, Peter; Johns, Christopher; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K; Kauss, Kent; Williamson, Dana C; Gleicher, Cliff
]; IPoHarfoH t Zigelman, Jacob;

Cc:
(Law); Mullen, Patrick W;[fiedacted_l; Jawed, Ferhaan (ET); I Redacted

I D gfH zar+gH

Subject: Request from Senator Dean Florez

Peter received the following faxed letter from Dean Florez, requesting data and 
documents related to our natural gas operations and practices.

He has asked us to provide the information in 7 working days and he has asked the 
CPUC to enforce the timeline. Chris Johns and Kent Kauss were copied on the note.

Please advise on how and who should respond.

Shawn
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